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NEWSLETTER NO. 4         05.12.2018 
 

Dear readers, 

 

 this is the fourth and last newsletter of the GET-UP project, which will end on 31st of December, 2018.  

 

In the last weeks, many things happened in the countries of the project partners. Both the CPD training and the 
curriculum were tested and received a very positive response from the participants. The participants rated the 
modules as the most instructive in which they could directly practice their knowledge. For example in the case 
studies.  

 

 

 

Another pleasing event was the Final Conference of the GET-UP project. As we already mentioned in the last 
newsletter, the final conference with all project partners took place on 27th of November in 2018 in Paderborn 
(Germany). 

More than 100 participants from the Green Business Sector, Micro Enterprises and the Vocational Training 
Sector took part in this event. The event served to present all outcomes of the project and to discuss its 
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importance for the Green Entrepreneurship. The most positive feedback from the participants was that the CPD 
training and curriculum learning materials were available at any time openly and freely in six languages.   

 

 

The final meeting of the GET-UP project took place from 28th to 29th of November 2018. During this meeting, 
open questions were clarified and the last tasks were fixed before the project is completed.  

 

At the end of the GET-UP project, the partners resumed from the resonance of the target group that this project 
was successful in every aspect. By creating the development and promotion of new curriculum resources to 
support the growth of the green economy, a first milestone was set. This milestone will help to promote the EU 
2020 priority for intelligent, sustainable and inclusive growth. 
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We are grateful for your support and the interest you have shown in our project over the last 28 months. 
 

Please visit our project website or Facebook page, where you can find out more about the contents of the 

project GET-UP. 

 

http://www.green-entrepreneurship.online/ 

https://www.facebook.com/Green-Entrepreneurship-Training-1648395042129201/ 

We are looking forward to your visit and hope to see you soon. 

 

It greets you cordially 

 

Your GET-UP project team 

http://www.green-entrepreneurship.online/
https://www.facebook.com/Green-Entrepreneurship-Training-1648395042129201/

